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3rd February 2017
Dear Parents,

Safer Internet Day
This takes place on Tuesday 7th February 2017.  There will be a special assembly just after 9 am after which the children will spend time learning about online safety in their classrooms.  Parents are welcome to join us in assembly and to work alongside their children up until playtime at 10:40am.  In the UK, Safer Internet Day is organised by the UK Safer Internet Centre and this year’s theme is “Be the change: Unite for a better internet.”  There is an information pack for parents and this can be found on their website. (www.saferinternetday.org.uk).

Our school is participating alongside hundreds of other schools across the UK and students will be learning about how to use the internet safely and positively.   We believe that internet safety education is a crucial element of the curriculum and an essential part of young people’s development. This session is designed to help you become more aware of the safety messages that your children receive in school in order to reinforce them in your home environment.  We really hope that you will be able to attend and look forward to seeing you.

Year 5
Year 5 parents will be aware that Mr Wood is unwell and has been away from school since Tuesday of last week.  I have spoken to him today and he has been advised by his doctor to return to school after half term.  This means that Parents Evening for children in Year 5 will have to be postponed until after half term. I have spoken to him today and he has asked me to pass on his apologies to Year 5 parents for any inconvenience caused.

Tables Challenge Badges

To date these have been awarded to fourteen children in Year 6 and two in Year 5.  Congratulations to:
Hannah
Sean
  
Oliver
   
Layla

Jemima

Harry B

Harry T

Matthew
Lucy

Alex
   
Amelie

Lucy

Luke 

Sofia

Charlotte R
Freddie

Evie.

Children in Year 5 and Year 6 must complete the challenge in 3minutes 30 second: children in Year 4 have 4 minutes.  There is a practice test available on the school website.

Bug Club

This is a fantastic online resource specifically aimed at encouraging children read and costs the school over £900 a year.  Last year the PTFA funded half of it and such has been its popularity that we will be continuing with it this year.  Your child’s log in detail should be in his/her reading record/journal.  If your child has 

forgotten or lost these details then please contact the class teacher via email for that information.  At the moment, 60 of our children are barely using it; however, the good news is that 150 of them are.  Special mention needs to be made of Lawrence Boyle and Frazer Hollington in Year 1 who have both read in excess of forty books!

Children’s hairstyles
The following extract is taken from the school prospectus (available on the website).  

‘The school does not permit children to have extreme haircuts that could serve as a distraction to other children 
and are not in keeping with the ethos of the school. This includes patterns shaved into the hair, excessive use of hair products and false hair. The definition of an extreme hairstyle is at the discretion of the Headteacher.’

Whilst it is acceptable for the children to come into school with hair braids after the summer holiday or fading temporary tattoos from a party at the weekend, as far as I am concerned dyed hair is an extreme hairstyle.  I would greatly appreciate your support in this matter.
Yours faithfully,
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